
TITLE: What School Staff Are Learning: November 13 PD Day

Hello Huron Heights S.S. families,

Monday, November 13, 2023, is a professional development (PD) day for elementary

and secondary school staff.

● Students will not attend school, in person or virtually

● All board-operated Extended Day and Youth Development programs will be

closed

PD days are held throughout the school year to provide learning opportunities for

school-based staff. This professional learning focuses on providing educators and staff

with the knowledge and skills needed to support and enhance student achievement and

well being.

Read more about what staff will be learning: Professional Development for School Staff

https://www.wrdsb.ca/our-schools/teaching-standards/professional-development-days-for-school-staff/

